
Submitter: Cheryl Mellnik 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2548 

It is important for Oregon farmers to have control over their unique operations and 

situations, without undue additional oversight.  However, I favor having fair and good 

conditions for all farm workers, as well as strict enforcement of no GMO's in Oregon. 


